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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 7:54 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; J. Stuart; Boring, Susan


Subject: Delta section updates


FYI, V8 is the latest and greatest. V8-clean is what (after renaming -- see "Shared 5.10.19" folder) I sent to


Howard to share with others.


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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